
CHETEK/WEYERHAEUSER AREA SCHOOLS 

CHETEK, WI 54728 

Minutes   Transportation Committee   March 1st, 2010 

Meeting was called to order at 7:10 p.m. 

Roll Call: Jill Koenitzer (chairman), Margaret Accola (Weyerhaeuser), Kris Snyder (Weyerhaeuser), Pat 

Spencer (Chetek) via teleconference, Kelly Timm (Sand Creek), John Erb (Chetek), Ken Czekalsi 

(Weyerhaeuser) 

Items Reviewed:       

1. Minutes from previous meeting 

2. Pat Spencer reviewed his report on his communication with Chuck Corliss of CESO. 

3. Review Margaret Accola’s & John Erb’s tentative bus routes for 2010 - 2011 

 

Discussion Items:  

1. The committee discussed the late bus transportation.  Some districts (like Chetek currently) 

provide door to door transportation and other districts designate drop off points for late 

buses. 

2. Committee members should bring any ideas we may have on the policies to the next 

meeting 

3. Pat Spencer will schedule a meeting with Chuck Corliss 

Action Items 

1.  The committee is recommending the Board hire Mr. Chuck Corliss from CESO to conduct a 

transportation study not to exceed $16,150. 

2. The committee recommends the administrators combine the current Chetek and 

Weyerhaeuser School District transportation policies. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:20 pm. 

Next meeting will be dependent on Mr. Corliss’ schedule.  We will be meeting with Mr. Corliss on March 

23 at a time to be determined by his schedule on that day. 

 


